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EYFS Trip to the Zoo! 

 

This week the EYFS children enjoyed a visit to Chester Zoo where they saw 
some of the most exotic and endangered animals in the world. The Zoo was a 
fun place to learn about real-world animals and at the same time be introduced 
to the need for animal conservation. Throughout the visit the children were  
enthusiastic, attentive and engaged. They were amazed at the size of some of 
the animals and loved watching the animals perform; they particularly enjoyed  
seeing the Gibbons.  
The children were very well behaved and we all had a lovely day at the Zoo. 
Thank you to the staff and parents who accompanied this super trip.  
 

On Thursday evening parents and 
guests from F3 to F6 were treated to 
an evening of music and speech and 
drama. 

Well done to all the children who  
represented WPS so beautifully, both 
at this event and the Alderley Edge 
Festival. 

Thank you to Mrs Hughes, Miss 
Shaw, Mrs Rundell, Mrs Smith, Mrs 
Wood & our fantastic team of  
peripatetic music teachers! 

 
  

Celebrating the 90th Birthday of Her Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II of England 

Friday 10th June 2016 
2.00pm 

All parents and grandparents are cordially invited to join 
us for a tea party to  

celebrate the 90th birthday of Her Majesty the Queen. 



What’s On Next Week? 

Monday 6th June 

 
12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 
12.35pm F3-F6 Chess Club 
12.35pm Violin/Recorders Group 
3.30-4.15pm Rec - F2 Cricket Club 
4.00-5.00pm Orchestra 
 

Tuesday 7th June 
 
ESB Assessments F2 
2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch ‘N Grow 
3.30-4.15pm Rec & F1 Tennis Club 
4.15-5.00pm F2,3 & 4 Tennis Club 
4.00-5.00pm F5  & F6 Sports Club 
 

Wednesday 8th June 
 

9.00 Parents’ Committee Meeting 
ISA Athletics F3—F6 
10.40am F3-6 Library Club 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
3.30-4.00pm Rec-F2 Ballet 
 

Thursday 9th June 
 
12.35pm F5 & F6 Sports Practice 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
3.30-4.15pm Library Club 
4.00-5.00pm  F5 Maths Club 
4.00-5.00pm Form 3 & 4 Sports 
Club 
 

Friday  10th June 
 
Queens 90th Birthday  - whole 
School celebration event 
12.35pm School Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to  the following children who 

celebrate their birthday this week or during the half 

term holiday 

 
Paige F2    Rose KG    Joshua Reception 

   

Stars of the Week 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Bronze Merit 
 

Well done to  Laura in F3 who has earned a bronze 
merit badge this week 

 

Silver Merit 
 

Well done to  Charlie in F4 who has earned a silver 
merit badge this week 

. 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Well done to Daisy in Rec; Raphael, Max & Isabella in 
F1 who have all earned a silver courtesy badge this 

week.  
 

Gold Merit 
 

Well done to Elise & Evie in Rec., Lydia in F3 and Ava 
in F4 who have all earned a gold merit badge this 

week.  
 

Gold Courtesy 
 
 

Well done to Tyler in Rec; who has earned a gold  
courtesy badge this week.  


